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May 2022

Lordon Management
(714) 505-1444
Property Manager
Polty McDonald
polly@mylordon.com

Ext. 3395

Assistant
Alli Reames
Clientcarel 00 1 (@mylordon.com

Ext. 1001

Accountant
Jennifer Bryant
Acct3316(@mylordon.com
Ext. 3316

17852 17% St. Tustin, CA
92780

Other Important Numbers

Homeless Task Force:
Cathy Lukehart
Outreach Coordinator
(714) 536-5583
Kristy Conway Outreach Case
Manager
(714) 536-5576
Lisa Roberts
Outreach Case Manager (714)
536-5576
Hayley Yantorn
Outreach Case Manager (714)
536-5576

HB PD Liaison Officers:
(714) 536-5570
Officer Ian MacLeith
Officer Uriah Mungle
Officer Christopher
Simpson
Officer Mike Carsten

Website Address:

www.mylordon.com
Username: 045

Password: 045wbh
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BOARD MEETINGS
The next Board meeting is scheduled for May 17", 2022, at 7pm in the Board room in the pool area.
Open forum will be held from 7:00pm-7:15pm. Please make sure to wear a mask and social distance.
The meetings are typically held on the 3" Tuesdays of every month. Please call to verify as they are
subject to change. Homeowners are welcome to discuss issues and concerns with a 3-minute time limit.
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Membership Notice:
Dear Community members, Brittany Goytia our community association manager
will be going on maternity leave starting April 15, 2022 — August 1, 2022. Her
office phone number and or email will not be in use during that time. Polly
McDonald will be taking her place until she returns from maternity leave. Her
email is polly@mylordon.com and her phone number is 626-967-7921 extension
3395. Please also still contact Alli Reames clinetcare1001@mylordon.com and or
call 714-505-1444 extension 1001 for all maintenance issues.

There will be ballots send out for Spectrum Services. Please keep an
eye out for this and send back to no later than June 39, 2022. There
will be instructions on who to send this back to. If you have any
questions, please call Lordon Management at polly@mylordon.com or
714-505-1444 ext. 3395.

IMPORTANT REMINDERS

» Please take note of Lordon Managements new domain name; the website
has been updated to www.mylordon.com and the domain name for Lordon
email addresses is now @mylordon.com.

» The gates to the docks must be kept closed at all times. Please do not
leave any gate ajar at any time.

» The City of Huntington Beach does not allow “short term” rentals,
anything less than 30 days is not allowed.

» All dogs MUST be kept on a leash at ALL times within the common area,
NO exceptions. We are still getting calls about unleashed dogs on
common area. All dogs must be leashed and under the control their owner.

» Vehicles are prohibited from parking in the alley and fire lanes. This area
should remain clear for emergency vehicles and residents’ ingress and
egress.

> Qates to the docks and pool must be kept closed at all times. Please shut

the gate if you see the gate left ajar or held open with a rock.




